
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
October 17, 2017 
 
Transmittal No. 96 (Amended) 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th

 
Street, SW, TW-A-325 

Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attention:  Competitive Pricing Division, Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
CenturyLink (FRNs 0002-7744-87, 0002-7672-83, 0002-8537-11, 0002-3903-26, 0004-2533-73, 
0004-3122-29 and 0004-5472-61) is filing an amended Transmittal No. 96 to correct a file error in 
CLOC Tariff F.C.C. No. 1.  Transmittal 96 was originally filed earlier today on Tuesday, October 
17, 2017. 
 
An incorrect table of contents and check sheets were attached to the CLOC Tariff No. 1 file.  This 
filing will replace the entire CLOC Tariff No. 1 file. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing should be addressed to me at 600 
New Century Pkwy, New Century, Kansas 66031, (913) 353-7067 or Mark Brinton (303) 992-
5832 
 

 
 Christy V. Londerholm 
 Director – Price Cap Modeling 
 CenturyLink 
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